
Friday, August 2, 2024 

City of El Paso De Robles 

Community Development Department 
1000 Spring Street 
Paso Robles, CA 93446 

Att.: Katie Banister, Associate Planner 

Re: Spring Street Affordable Housing - 1745 Spring Street 

Dear Ms. Banister: 

Thank you for contacting the Tribal Elders’ Council for the Santa Ynez Band of 
Chumash Indians.  

At this time, the Elders’ Council requests no further consultation on this project; 
however, if supplementary literature reveals additional information, or if the scope of the 
work changes, we kindly ask to be notified. 

If you decide to have the presence of a Native American monitor in place during ground 
disturbance to assure that any cultural items unearthed be identified as quickly as 
possible, please contact our office or Chumash of the project area.  

Thank you for remembering that at one time our ancestors walked this sacred land. 

Sincerely Yours, 

Crystal Mendoza 
Administrative Assistant | Cultural Resources
Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians | Tribal Hall 
(805) 325-5537

Santa Ynez Band of Chumash Indians 
Tribal Elders’ Council 
P.O. Box 517◆  Santa Ynez ◆ CA ◆ 93460 

Phone:  (805)688-7997 ◆  Fax:  (805)688-9578 
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cmendoza@chumash.gov  
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